
Green Party’s Caroline Russell
responds to new Heathrow third runway
report

25 February 2020

The New Economics Foundation has today [Tuesday 25 February] published a new
report which shows the Heathrow third runway expansion would introduce an
additional 3 to 4 million tonnes of carbon dioxide equivalent into the
economy.

Caroline Russell, London Assembly Member and Green Party spokesperson for
transport, said: 

“This report lays bare the hugely damaging consequences of expansion at
Heathrow. Not only would the third runway make it harder to meet our climate
commitments but it would also worsen regional economic inequality.

“At a time when the Prime Minister is talking about ‘levelling up’ regions
across the UK, this is yet another clear example where the government’s words
and actions just do not match up.

“Rather than promoting flying, the dirtiest mode of transport, in one of the
most well-connected cities in the world, the government should be investing
in green and affordable transport so communities across the country have
clean, safe and convenient options for their journeys.”
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